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2019 EDITION OF “THE FACTS” NOW AVAILABLE ON 

BOARD WEBSITE 

 

The Idaho State Board of Education’s 2019 edition of its public higher education 

booklet “The Facts” is now posted on the Board website. 

 

The Facts can be viewed here: https://boardofed.idaho.gov/resources/fact-book/ 

 

The Facts includes high-level data about Idaho’s public system including college 

and university budget and enrollment information, and high school graduation and 

“Go-on” rates. 

 

The Facts also includes 2019 information about the Idaho Opportunity Scholarship, 

the Dual Credit program and Board initiatives designed to make it easier for high 

school graduates to attend college or a career technical program. 

 

The Facts includes links to the Board’s Data Dashboard where the public and 

policy makers can view additional information about higher education in Idaho.  

They can also explore the State Department of Education’s K-12 Report Card, with 

data about Idaho’s public schools and districts from throughout the state. 
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